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   IR#3 Kahntah Reserve 
Date: July 9, 2024 

 
An Evacuation Order has been issued by the Fort Nelson First Nation at the Emergency Operations Centre (EOC). 
 
Due to the risk of wildfire the Fort Nelson First Nation is ordering visitors within the IR#3, Kahntah Reserve area you 
must evacuate. The area is described as IR#3 Kantah Reserve. 
 
• 112 Km Southeast of IR#2 FNFN 
• 109 Km Northeast of Prophet River 
• 48 Km Northeast of Fontas Reserve 
• 116 KM Southeast of Fort Nelson 
 
All persons within the defined area are to evacuate via Boat.  Please follow all road directions from authorities. 

 

Based on this information, an order pursuant to the Authority of the Council under Sections 81 and 88 of the 
Indian Act to evacuate these areas has been authorized in the interest of life and safety.   
Members of the Royal Canadian Mounted Police and other agencies will be expediting evacuation of these areas on 
behalf of the Fort Nelson First Nation if required. 
 

The Emergency Operations Centre is open and is providing support to the other emergency responders.  The EOC 
phone line is in operation for information related to the Evacuation Order. Phone: 250-775-0716 
 
YOU MUST LEAVE THIS AREA IMMEDIATELY 
 

For information please visit our webpage at http://www.fortnelsonfirstnation.org/wildfire-update or our Facebook 
Page at https://www.facebook.com/FortNelsonFirstNation/ 
 
 

____________________________ 
Sharleen Gale, Chief Councilor 
Fort Nelson First Nation 
Issue: July 9, 2024
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Councillor Patricia Capot Blanc
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